ExSC 6966-A


From: Theresa Zuraski [mailto:TZuraski@aami.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 2:14 PM
To: PSA Department
Subject: Comments on ExSC 6966

Addition of "ANSI’s due process provisions were not satisfied;" to 4.2.1.3.4 Withdrawal for Cause, seems too open-ended. It does not define that the procedural error has to have been substantive and caused some sort of harm. Also, a process error assumes the person making the complaint was part of the process -- either they were a voting member of the committee or a public reviewer -- or the process error was found during an audit.  

 

If the complaint is coming from a standards user (rather than the auditors), there are already processes in place for people with outstanding objections to appeal final approval, which requires appeals to be filed within a certain time period.  Adding this to 4.2.1.3.4 would seem to mean that people who failed to file an appeal when they were supposed to would have an open-ended period to file procedural complaints.

 

If the procedural error is found during an audit, it needs to be something serious enough to warrant a withdrawal, which seems adequately covered by the other items in the list (a through e in particular).  Without knowing what, specifically, the EXSC is trying to guard against, I'm not sure my suggested language is exactly on target but as an example, the following would make this change more defined to address the problems noted above: 

 

"ANSI determines that the BSR-9 form that accompanied a final submission contained one or more substantive errors or omissions and can show that those errors resulted in serious violation of due process requirements."
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